7/17/2018 City of Columbia, MO Mail - RE: Supplemental Public Comment Case 18-138
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Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

RE: Supplemental Public Comment Case 18-138

1 message

Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov> Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 2:22 PM
To: Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Bcc: "Darr, Cody" <cody@acivilgroup.com>, Adrienne Stolwyk <stolwyk@soa-inc.com>, "Strodtman, Rusty" <Russell.Strodtman@generalgrowth.com>, "Zenner, Patrick"
<Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>, Michael MacMann <macmannmp@gmail.com>, Sara Loe <loe.sara1@gmail.com>, Tootie Burns <burnstootie@yahoo.com>, Brian Toohey
<toohey.brian@gmail.com>, Lee Russell <wde1967@gmail.com>, Dan Harder <dan@midwestpropertymgmt.com>, Anthony Stanton <stanton.anthony.e@gmail.com>, Anthony
Stanton <stantonanthonye@gmail.com>, Joy Rushing <jrushing46.jr@gmail.com>

Commissioners,

Below please find a letter of support submitted on behalf of General Growth Properties for consideration with the above referenced case, which is to be heard on the July 21,
2018 Planning and Zoning Commission Agenda.

Please let me know if | may provide any additional information,

Rachel

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Strodtman, Rusty <Russell.Strodtman@generalgrowth.com>

Date: Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 8:02 AM

Subject: Case 18-138

To: "Rachel Bacon (rachel.bacon@como.gov)" <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Rachel,

As it is relates to Centre West Office & Storage Lots 4A & 4B Rezoing case, Columbia Mall LLC supports the Schauf/Baker Partnership’s plans to redevelop 2502 W. Worley and
2504 W. Worley street. Columbia Mall is directly across Worley Street from the Schauf/Baker’s business. Columbia Mall LLC and Schauf/Baker Partnership have had a long
term business neighbor relationship and we believe their new plans will only help to improve the area. Columbia Mall LLC supports Case 18-138.

Sincerely,

Rusty

1

Rusty Strodtman
Columbia Mall

Sr General Manager

GGP

2300 Bernadette Drive

Columbia , Missouri 65203
russell.strodtman@ggp.com

(0) 573.514.8664 (M) 573.864.5002
www.visitcolumbiamall.com

Www.ggp.com

This communication is for purposes only and does not create a binding agreement or obligation to enter into or modify a binding agreement. This message and its contents may contain confidential or privileged information. If you received it in error, the copying, use

or distribution of the information or materials in the message is strictly prohibited. Please inform the sender by email and then delete the original message.

Rachel Bacon, AICP, Senior Planner

City of Columbia - Community Development Department
701 E. Broadway

Columbia, MO 65201

(573) 874-7682
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